
        Public Hearing 
        November 4, 2015 
 
A public hearing on the proposed 2016 Town budget held in the board room of the Town Hall building 
on Wednesday, November 4, 2015, was called to order by Supervisor Frederick J. Forbes, Sr., at 7:15 
p.m. 
 
PRESENT 
 
 Frederick J. Forbes, Sr., Supervisor 
 Barry E. Warren, Councilman 
 Dan A. Weddle, Councilman 
 Kevin M. Williams, Councilman 
 Brian D. Young, Councilman 
 Patrick M. Snyder, Attorney for the Town 
 John R. Phelps, Highway Superintendent 
 Anita W. Jebbett, Town Clerk 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
 
 Martin Sweeney, Town Historian 
 Mike Park, Councilman-elect 
 Donald Ferris, reporter, The Homer News 
 
Supervisor Forbes explained that since the preliminary budget was adopted on October 7th, he had 
taken another look and revised it to be within the State mandated budget limit of .73%.  As adopted as 
the revised preliminary on October 23rd, the current proposed budget has in increase of just .60%. 
There were no questions or comments.   
 
The public hearing was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
        Anita W. Jebbett 
        Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


